
Woodbridge News Letter for December/January 2018-19 
 
 
The board will be appointing a nominating committee this month to help with nomination for 
the 2019 -2022 Home Owners Association board. We will have three members going off the 
board in March. If anyone is interested in helping with this please give Dusty or Travis a call or 
you can email the secretary and let us know if you would like to participate on this committee. 
 
 
 

 
 

Annual Woodbridge Christmas Parade 

December 16th, 2018 @ 2:00 PM 
We will have a new Parade route this year. 

Parade will start at the Golf Course Club House Parking Lot and proceed to Woodbridge (main) on 
Candlewood, Starmount, Oakwood, and Valleywood to (South) Lakewood, Lakeshore and back to Club 
House.  We will cross over New Camp Creek into (East) on Oakmont, Preston Trail and back to Club 
Woodbridge. 

Lawnmowers, Bicycles, Golf Carts, Classic Cars, Tractors, Trailers, Boats and Trailers, Skate Boards, Fire 
Truck, Etc.  All are welcome to ride in the parade. So decorate your vehicles and pets and remember to 
get charged up and/or fueled up and join your neighbors for a fun afternoon. 

All Woodbridge Residents, Families, Pets and Guest are encouraged to participate. 

 

Santa will Depart Parade in A Hot Air Balloon!! (Weather Permitting) 



Once the parade is over will gather at Club Woodbridge for a festival of cookies, Hot Chocolate and 
Cider.  There will be Door Prizes, an Ugly Sweater Contest, Caroling and Treats for the Pets. 

 

Remember when you get home from the parade to turn on those Christmas lights the Seasonal Yard 
Awards will be given the night of the Parade.  

Woodbridge neighbors are asked to bring cookies and Goodies to Share. 

 

 

 

Chili Dinner January 26th2019 Make plans now to attend. Bring in your 

favorite pot of chili or soup and share with your neighbors.  We will also be in need of a few sweet treats 
as well.  As always the association will provide, Drinks, and everything you need to enjoy a great meal.   

As a reminder: 

Our Annual Home Owners Association Meeting will be held on March 
11, 2019 at Club Woodbridge. All association members are urged to attend, as we need a 

quorum to elect new officers, and to approve the budget. 

We hope you all have a Very Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy 
Holiday. 

 

Thanks and if you have an event or would like to add to our next newsletter please shoot me an email at 
secretary@woodbridgekm.com. 
 



 


